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Fractions have continued to be 

very tricky this week!  

Year 3 and 4 have worked hard on 

completing our fractions this week 

– ordering them, comparing them, 

writing then as decimals adding 

and subtracting them. Another 

busy week well done everyone. 

Tree planting was brilliant 

yesterday. It was wonderful to 

be in the outdoors, examining 

the trees, seeing their roots 

and then learning how to 

plant them. We all learned 

how to carry and use our 

equipment safely then worked 

together to successfully plant 

lots of different plants 

including holly and dog roses. 
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English: After interviewing Hercules this week we have finished writing 

our myth on Hercules. A great job – with lots of powerful adjectives, 

conjunctions and similes used.  

We have completed our history 

topic on the Ancient Greeks this 

week. Completing a fact file on 

the gods and goddeses certainly 

threw up some interesting and 

sometimes revolting information. 

We have also  examined the use 

of artefacts in history, how they 

can be found and some possible 

methods of dating them. We 

have also begun to understand 

what they can tell us about life in 

the past. 

Please continue to practice 

times tables, through rock 

stars, super movers or your 

games – it’s so important 

and makes a huge difference  

to our learning in maths.  


